
  

18 December 2019 

PREDICTIVE WELCOMES NEW NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR  

 

The Board of Predictive Discovery Limited (“Predictive” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce the 

appointment of Mr Steven Michael as a Director of the Company, effective 18 December 2019. Mr Michael 

will strengthen Predictive’s links to the investment community and provide an insightful perspective on the 

Company’s mineral exploration activities across West Africa. 

Mr Michael has over 25 years’ experience in the global resources sector specialising in corporate finance 

and equity capital markets. He has previously worked in the natural resources’ divisions of Macquarie Bank, 

Rothschild and Royal Bank of Canada. He is an Executive Director of ASX-listed Arrow Minerals Limited, 

having been the Managing Director for eight years. During this period, Arrow explored for gold, nickel, 

lithium and manganese in Australia, Burkina Faso and South Africa. Mr Michael is a Member of the 

Institute of Chartered Accountants in Australia and is a member of the Australian Institute of Company 

Directors. 

With this new appointment, the Board also announces the resignation of Mr David Kelly as a Director of 

the Company. Mr Kelly is acting Chief Operating Officer of Resolute Mining Limited, Predictive’s most 

significant joint venture partner in West Africa. Recognition of the potential conflict of interest between 

these two roles by both the Company and Mr Kelly has resulted in his decision to resign from Predictive’s 

Board. Mr Kelly has made very strong contributions to the Company since his appointment in January 

2016 and we thank him for his service. 

”We are delighted that Steven has accepted our invitation to join the Board as a Non-Executive Director. To 

add a Director of Steven’s calibre and experience will greatly benefit Predictive as we enter an exciting period 

for the Company with drilling on our 100% owned Guinea Projects scheduled to begin in the March Quarter 

and imminent joint venture drilling in Cote D’Ivoire. We would also like to thank Mr David Kelly for his 

contribution over the past three years and wish him well in his future endeavours.” - Commented 

Predictive Discovery Chairman Phillip Jackson. 

-END- 

For further information please contact: 

Paul Roberts      Bruce Waddell  

Managing Director      Company Secretary 

Tel: +61 402 857 249      Tel: +61 8 6143 1840 

Email: paul.roberts@predictivediscovery.com Email: bruce.waddell@predictivediscovery.com 
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